
ADDENDUM 

Adjusted Nursery Recommendations 

To comply with the COVID-19 recommenda:ons set by the Governor, we will be implemen:ng the following policy 

changes in SHBC Nursery: 

1. Nursery workers must: 

a. Arrive and be ready to receive children 20 minutes prior to service :me. 

b. Sani:ze hands before entering.   

i. Always keep hands clean.   

ii. Always wear gloves while changing diapers. 

c. Have their temperature taken.  Please refer to the Stoplight graphic for more informa:on. 

d. Remove shoes. 

e. Wear a smock provided by the church. 

f. Wear a filtered mask, covering nose and mouth. 

g. Try to maintain physical distancing of 6-S with other workers. 

h. Not volunteer if they are feeling ill. 

i. Not volunteer if they are in a “vulnerable” category or if they care for someone in the “vulnerable” 

category. 

j. Place all belongings (including shoes) on proper hooks out of reach of children. 

k. Not eat or drink in the nursery. 

l. Sani:ze every surface and toy aSer each service. 

2. Parents/family dropping off children must: 

a. Not enter the nursery.  A worker will meet you at the door to greet children and get their belongings.  

At close, a worker will meet you with your children/belongings. 

b. Maintain physical distancing of 6-S with nursery workers. 

c. Stay 6-S away from open nursery doors. 

d. Sani:ze children’s hands before they enter. 

3. Children must: 

a. Have their hands sani:zed before entering nursery. 

b. Have their shoes removed upon entering nursery. 

c. Have their temperature taken by a nursery worker before entering nursery.  Please refer to Stoplight 

graphic for more informa:on. 

The only people allowed in the nursery during this :me are SCHEDULED NURSERY WORKERS, CHILDREN, NURSERY 

COORDINATOR, CUSTODIAN, and the PASTOR.  Anyone else must not enter.


